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YEAR 4 BAND
To celebrate a successful year of our Year 4 students learning new instruments, all
students visited Mount Annan Christian College last week to perform a special concert.

The day commenced with a workshop, together with the Mount Annan Year 4 band. After lunch,
both school bands performed a join concert to parents and the Year 3 & 5 students of Mount
Annan Christian College.

This is the fourth year running our Year 4 Band Program, and we are starting to see some great
musicians coming through as a result of this program. Thanks to all the support of the Year 4
parents this year, and we look forward to seeing many of these students participating in our
ensemble program next year.  

Mr Byron Mark
Manager of Ensembles
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